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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This week's star of the 

week has shown maturity 

and is a great role model 

to her peers. 

 

Well done! 

This week at Nursery we have been focusing on the emotions of 

the colour monster, and using these to do some monster colour 

mixing. We've talked to the children about how certain colours 

make them feel, and what happens when colours mix together.  

 

We've also made some rainbow wands from colour string and 

some sticks that we collected on the field.  

 

The children have been excited about some new building work 

happening to the playground where we are having a new 

canopy installed. This sparked lots of conversations about the tools 

they use, and how tall the ladders can go. 

 

We've enjoyed lots of time on the school field, using the woodland 

and surrounding areas. The children have loved the open space, 

running, playing tag and playing football.  



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Pre-School Leavers’ Party: 

Tuesday 16th July, 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

 

Summer Closure: 

5th August - 16th August inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Monday 19th August. 

 

26th August: Bank Holiday - Nursery Closed 

Summer Leavers 

If your child is leaving us in the summer, we 

would be grateful  if you could confirm 

their last day at nursery.  Please note we 

require at least a month’s notice.   

 

Should we not receive notification, we will 

assume that your child will be attending 

until the end of August and will invoice 

accordingly. 

Thank you 

The pre-schoolers have enjoyed a visit to school for 'Moving Up Day' where they have spent some 

time in their new classrooms, meeting their new teachers.  

 

We have a lot of lost property that needs claiming before the end of term. Any unclaimed items 

will be going to the clothing bank, so if you're missing anything, please come and have a look. 

 

Pre-school parents 

If you haven't already, please inform us of your child's leaving dates to us, so that invoices can be 

correctly produced before the end of the school term. Don't forget our pre-school party is on 

Tuesday 16th July at 3:30pm for our pre-school leavers. We will welcome parents back for the 

children's graduation ceremony at 5pm. 

NEW NURSERY POLO SHIRTS 
 

Our  new purple polo shirts with our lovely new 

logo are now available. These are optional for 

wearing at nursery, however if you wish to 

purchase, these are priced at £9.75 each and 

are available from Norton Sports & Camping in 

Midsomer Norton. 


